O Water Resources Department
o\ r egon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Kate Brown, Governor Salem, OR 97301

Thank You

Fax (503) 986-0904

March 23, 2015

Duane Neiffer
62795 McNab Lane
Ione, OR 97843

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving instream lease IL-1431.
If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

Laura Wilke
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator
Transfer and Conservation Section

cc: Ken Thiemann, Watermaster District 21 (via e-mail)
File IL-1431

Enclosure



